
FROSH DAY AT RENO 
March 5, 2019 

 
On Tuesday, March 5th, Reno High School will be hosting an all day freshman 

registration and orientation.  During this time students (no parents) will meet with 
counselors and turn in course requests.  Students will also have their ID pictures 
taken, receive information on athletics, the library and how to be successful here 
at RHS.  They will go on a tour of both the inside and outside areas of the building 
as well as watch a video (which has been created especially for them).  Students 
will also have a Q & A session with current students.   We will provide lunch for all 
8th graders as well.   
 

We hope you enjoy this day and that it provides you with valuable 
information and answers any questions you may have about your next 4 years at our 
school.  Below are some important things you need to know for that day: 
 

♦ You will receive a colored wristband as you arrive or will have been already 
provided with one – DO NOT SWITCH THIS WITH ANYONE ELSE AS 
THEY HAVE BEEN PRE-ASSIGNED.  KEEP IT ON YOUR WRIST AT ALL 
TIMES. 

 
♦ DO NOT BRING BACKPACKS.  Do not bring purses unless absolutely 

necessary. 
 

♦ GIRLS – DO NOT WEAR SKIRTS.  You will be sitting on the floor for 
several presentations. 

 
♦ NO CELL PHONES – if a cell phone is heard or seen, it will be confiscated 

and your parent will be required to come to Reno High and meet with our 
Assistant Principal. 

 
If you plan to attend this event, please arrive at the Reno High School Main Office 
no later than 9:30 a.m.  Again, parents cannot attend this event with their student 
but should plan to return to pick them up at 1:45 p.m. 
 
YOU MUST BRING YOUR COMPLETED COURSE REQUEST 
FORMS. 
 
 

WELCOME TO RENO HIGH SCHOOL! 


